
 

 



 

Funky Friyay 

Club 

 

This week we will be    

having races with 

small racing cars in 

addition to all the usu-

al refreshments. 

 

To help us ensure that everyone is 

included when they want to attend, 

and ensure fairness to all, please 

can we ask that Friyay subs are 

paid by 8.30am Friday at the very 

latest.   

 

Thank you,  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Don’t forget to look at the class pages for more photos… 

https://www.veryanschool.co.uk/web/kiberick/229589 
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